
 
 

SENATE LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL LEGISLATION COMMITTEE 
ASIO 

Question No. 115 

Senator Brown asked the following question on 31 October 2005: 
 
On what date was the Attorney-General informed that Mr Parkin represented a risk? 
 
The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

ASIO issued its security assessment on Mr Parkin on 8 September 2005.  The Attorney-General’s 
office was informed of that fact on that date. 
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